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Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Greetings!  I am glad to inform you that the Department of Chemistry, NIT, Trichy in 

association with SAEST & CECRI, Karaikudi organizes the “National Convention of 

Electrochemists, NCE-19” at NIT, Trichy during 28th-29th March 2016. It is our 

immense pleasure to invite you, your colleagues, M.Sc./M.Tech students and 

research scholars to participate in NCE-19 and present your research work. 

Electrochemistry, the application field of immense importance has a large research 

following and hence NCE-19 is aimed to provide a valuable platform for the 

researchers to interact and build collaborations. 

NIT, Trichy with its national character provides a fitting backdrop for a 

National Convention of this stature and with our research experience in this field we 

are excited to host the same. 

The brochure for NCE-19 is attached herewith furnishing all details. We look 

forward to your presence in NCE-19. 

 
With regards, 
 
Dr. L. Cindrella 

Convener, NCE-19 
Vice President, SAEST 


